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CHANGE NOTIFICATION 
 
 
        Linear Technology Corporation 
        1630 McCarthy Blvd., Milpitas, CA 95035-7417 
        (408) 432-1900 

 
April 16, 2014 
 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam:                  PCN# 041614 

 

Subject:  Notification of Change to LTC4413-1, LTC4413-2 Datasheet 
  
Please be advised that Linear Technology Corporation has made a minor change to the LTC4413 product 
datasheet to improve manufacturability. We have changed the upper limit for Enable Input Current to 5uA from 
4uA.  No other functional or parametric specifications are affected.  A redlined datasheet characteristics table is 
attached.  Product shipped after June 17, 2014 will be tested to the new limits. 
 
Should you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me at 408-432-1900 ext. 2077, or by email at 
JASON.HU@LINEAR.COM.  If I do not hear from you by June 17, 2014, we will consider this change to be 
approved by your company. 
 

Sincerely, 

Jason Hu 

Quality Assurance Engineer 
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